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Comments: The south fork of the Salmon is an important resource that must be kept in its current pristine state
and not be developed or damaged for any mining or commercial uses that benefit a few and deprive the rest of
us of this important river system. | cannot express strongly enough how important it is for us to keep the South
Fork Salmon protected. Please do everything possible to stop the destruction, exploitation, commercialization,
and pollution of this wilderness area.



